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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Just because Field Day is over doesn't mean the work is all done.  The paperwork

still needs to be completed.  The Field Day Report needs to be submitted by

Tuesday, July 25th.  If you had very much equipment taken to the field, that all

needs to be put back in its normal place.  How about problems and mistakes that

were found, are you going to work on them, or make them again next year?  I'm

still trying to get all of my equipment repaired and put where I can find it

next year.  To us Field Day is the time when all of our emergency equipment is

brought together and put in one place.  As time goes by some of the equipment is

used for other projects and gets misplaced.  When Field Day gets close the

equipment needs to be located and put back together.  Field Day is a good time

to practice setting up antennas and stations so that it can be done easily when

real emergencies or disasters happen.  If you didn't learn anything from Field

Day, then you didn't participate.  For the past two weeks I've been thinking of

what I need to do, and a way of making better antennas.  Don't waste the time

between now and next years Field Day.  Start planning for it now, besides, your

communications may be needed sooner than you think.

Plans are underway to install a DAREN Packet NODE/PBBS near St Marys in

Pleasants County.  The old Pleasants County station went off the air several

years ago when the tower that it was located at went down in a wind storm, and

was never put back up.  With any luck the new station will be on the air in a

few weeks.

There were only 31 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net again this week.  Joe

Thomas, N8MEV, needs only one more check-in to make 50.
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